Lane, Roger

From: Marsha Stanek <mjstanek@wisc.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 1:31 PM

To: Planning & Development

Subject: comments regarding permit for gravel pit in the Town of Rutland

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

The proposed land use will be detrimental to and endanger the neighborhood safety, comfort and general welfare.
The uses, values and enjoyment of other properties in the neighborhood will be substantially impaired by the gravel pit.

There are NOT adequate facilities, access roads, drainage and other necessary improvements to the neighborhood to
allow the gravel pit. The huge trucks on our tiny roads, the noise, and endangerment to our children.

Marsha Stanek
469 Game Ridge Trail
Oregon, WI 53575



